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Dear Hefin,

In addition to the Heritage Statement 1 and 2 commissioned by GREAT, please find below
4 heritage assets that have also been identified by members of GREAT as being adversely
affected by the proposed development.

The Heritage Statement submitted by Cleve Hill Solar Park (November 2018) only refers to
the listed buildings in Graveney itself although Historic England and Kent County Council
required the developers to carry out an assessment within 5 kilometres of the proposed
development. This assessment fails to identify the many assets that will receive an effect
that is significant on their settings. The Heritage Statement submitted by Cleve Hill Solar
Park is therefore at best wholly incomplete. This approach devalues and minimizes the
negative effect on all listed and non-designated settings that would have clear visibility of
the proposed development.

Oyster Bay House in Faversham situated on Standard Quay
Grade 2 Listed Building, an imposing building, a tall warehouse of the mid 19th
century (circa 1843) with 3 storeys built when the Creek was improved.

Saint Peter's Church in Oare

Grade 1 Listed Building, situated about a mile and a half from Faversham, dating back to
the 12th and 13th centuries and which continues to serve the people from Oare and nearby
rural communities.

Church House in Oare

Grade 2 Listed Building, dating back to the 18th and 19th Century with gardens running
parallel with the church yard

Pheasant Farmhouse in Oare

Grade 2 Listed Building, built 15th and 17th Century, it is situated to the the side of Saint
Peter's Church

Best wishes,

Lut Stewart





